YOUR GIVING - THEIR FUTURE

SOH Children's Home

Thanks to you all for your continued support of the children. Since the establishment of the Children's Home in 2011, the children have gone from living a life of poverty to a life full of hope and opportunity. They can now take advantage of the opportunities that provide them with the gifts of education and good health in a very loving environment provided by a dedicated Cambodian team of carers and teachers. Their lives are now changed forever and to see their happy faces each time we go to visit, enriches our passion and love for these beautiful people.

enriches our passion and love for these beautiful people.



SPONSORS NEEDED

All of our students have improved their results significantly in all subjects and this is due to your regular and very generous support. We are always seeking more people to partner and sponsor with this very worthwhile mission – if you feel that this is something that you have a heart for, please make contact with us so we can provide you with the necessary information to do this.

There are seven little people who desperately need your support to enable them to have the advantages of an education and improved health conditions.









Dr John Nash

We have been privileged to have Dr John Nash from Perth volunteer his time to teach English at the Children's Home where we have 25 students plus staff who all appreciated his gift of teaching. He also spent two days at the SOH Development Centre in Chrey Vien where he dedicated his time to teaching English lessons to our 85 enthusiastic students and staff. Our grateful thanks go to John for his generosity and enthusiasm!!!



www.stitchesofhope.org.au

1448 Toodyay Road Gidgegannup WA 6083

Sleeping Bags for the Homeless of WA Project

The Rotary Clubs of Perth and Swan Districts are supporting the manufacture of five hundred sleeping bags at the Stitches of Hope Sewing Centre to be distributed once again to Western Australia's homeless this winter.

This project is the theme of our annual fundraising at the Wagin Woolorama this year and there will be a display of extremely impacting photos of the Homeless taken by Mr Phil England at the Woolorama on Friday, 9 March and Saturday morning of 10th. If you would like to contribute \$50 for one sleeping bag to ease the freezing cold winter temperatures for our homeless, it would be greatly appreciated.





Proudly supported by Rotary Club of Swan Districts

Charity Collections Licence No. 21105

RAWCS Project No. 68-2012-13



Please consider becoming a **Monthly Partner with Stitches of Hope** to help support the wonderful projects that are being carried out. It is such a worthwhile organisation and we are appealing to you for your help with the ongoing running costs each month especially now that the US dollar value has dropped so much and we have a large commitment which includes food, power, water, transport, education, clothing, medical and wages to maintain. We would love to have you come on board with us to partner in this very exciting and worthwhile work.

\$30	\$50	\$75			
\$100	Other	\$		ne No:	
Credit Card Details Card Name				Direct Debit Payments Account Name	
Signature Card No:				Bank Name Signature	Branch
Expiry Date:		□ Visa □	Mastercard	Aoc:	